

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

As part of Ohio Governor Mike DeWine's commitment to supporting Ohio's families and children, the Ohio Children's Trust Fund and the Ohio Department of Job and Family Services are offering a new, free parenting program. The Triple P - Positive Parenting Program is being provided as an online resource to support parents and caregivers throughout Ohio.

This investment in Ohio families has been chosen because the program is backed by over 35 years of ongoing research. It offers practical ways to help you support your children to realize their potential and manage common parenting issues. You can boost your children's skills for benefits that last a lifetime -- emotional resilience, problem-solving ability, and healthy self-esteem. Being a positive parent is easier and less stressful when you can choose from a range of different strategies.

We believe in the importance of every parent and caregiver. That's why we are working with local family support agencies to give you this FREE online parenting support program.

The State of Ohio is investing in our future by covering the cost of the Triple P - Positive Parenting Program (an almost \$85 value). We believe that supporting strong families helps children to become healthy, happy, resilient adults.

We encourage all parents and caregivers in Ohio to take advantage of this online, university-developed, and evidence-based program free of charge. Thank you for joining our mission to strengthen Ohio families.

Best regards,

Governor's Children's Initiative

Ohio Department of Job and Family Services

Ohio Children's Trust Fund

The Triple P – Positive Parenting Program is university-developed and has the world's most extensive evidence base.



## Get your FREE code at www.triplep.online/ohio

This promotion provides FREE easy access 24/7 to Triple P Online for all parents and caregivers in the state of Ohio for the duration of the project.







